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From the Principal’s Desk...

| feel forfunate fo be an administrator at Lisgar school. | faught kindergarten
here many years ago and am glad that | could return as a principal. | have
decided to retire af the end of December. | will miss the staff, students and
community at Lisgar. As of January, Mrs. MacNab is the new principal at
Lisgar. She is currently working at Mary Hopkins and Earl Kitchener schools.
She is excited fo be joining the Lisgar community.

November has flown by. Teachers shared students’ successes through
Progress Reports. If you have any questions about the report, contact your
child’s teacher. In December we are concentratfing on giving back to our
wonderful Lisgar community. Students will be gathering canned goods to
donate to Misson Services. As a school we have adopted Macassa Lodge
nursing home. Classes will be creating cards and letters for the residents. We
are also collecting donations of items. A note has been sent home with more
details on how we can support Macassa Lodge residents.

Enjoy the winter break with your family and friends. Students return to school
on Jan. 9, 2023.

Sincerely,

M. Elliott

ATHLETICS:

Lisgar Lions

Our Jr. and Sr. volleyball teams have done an amazing job representing
Lisgar throughout the volleyball season. Congratulations to our athletes.
Basketball season will be starting in the new year.

Lisgar Spiritwear

Thank you for purchasing Lisgar Spiritwear. Orders will be delivered by the
Winter Holiday. | anficipate seeing more students wearing Lisgar wear after
the holidays.

We are LISGAR - HEAR US
R.O.A.R.

RESPECT, OPTIMISM, ACCEPTANCE,
RESPONSIBILITY

School Council

All parents/caregivers are welcome.
Contact the office if you are
interested in participating.

Volunteers

If you are interested in volunteering at
school, contact the office or Brittany
Ritchie, a School Council co-chair.
There are a variety of roles available
for those who can volunteer.

Snow Clearing at Lisgar
Use this link to learn more about snow
removal at Lisgar.

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/bellmoore/f
iles/2020/01 /HWNSR-far-Snow-

Removal.ps )S‘E‘{
ROAR

We continue fo celebrate R.O.AR.
(Respect, Optimism, Acceptance,
Responisibility) af Lisgar. This month we
are focusing on Respect. Winners will
be celebrated on Dec. 21 in an
assembly.

Newsletter

This newsletter and calendar will be
posted on the Lisgar website for future
reference:

www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar
Monthly newsletters and calendars
will be posted on the website. If you
subscribe fo the website, you will
receive alerts regarding new posts.
Paper copies of both documents will
be available in the office.
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